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Next TAARS Meeting 
Our next scheduled TAARS meeting is slated for Thursday, 
January 20, 2011, 7:30 PM at COA building “C” C123. There 
will be no December meeting in lieu of the club Christmas Party 
on December 8, 2010.  Our dinner location for meeting nights is 
the Golden Corral at 6PM. 
Minutes  
There was no TAARS Regular December Meeting in lieu of the 
Christmas Party held on December 8, 2010, at Vans Restaurant in 
Elizabeth City. Pictures from the party are included below.    
 SKYWARN News 
Steve Crow will attend the TAARS February meeting and 
conduct a session on new SKYWARN reporting and Net Control 
Station procedures.  
An Advanced SKYWARN class is tentatively scheduled for 
March 17 in Chowan County.  
 
Upcoming Events  
January 22nd 2011, TAARS VE testing session at COA 
Have you checked out the new TAARS website?  Terry, 
WB4FXD has been hard at work.  
 Herman 
no4y@arrl.net 
 
CERA (Columbia) on Feb 12th; Elections for President, Vice 
President, Secretary/Treasurer and one Director-at-Large. 
 
Frostfest Hamfest 
Saturday, Feb. 5, 2011  at the Richmond Raceway Complex. 
http://www.rats.net/jml/index.php?option=com_content&vie
w=article&id=97&Itemid=54 
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